


Re: 1198 MUNRO ST. - Neighbourhood Meeting   September 25, 2018 

Hi Janany, 

This letter is to provide a summary of the Community Meeting that was held at 1198 Munro St on 

August 8, 2018. 

On the provided Public Consultation Notice, the map shows all properties that were hand-delivered 

notice of the meeting (within 100 metres of subject property) in yellow. 

The homeowner (applicant), Byron Rotgans, and Villamar Design’s principal designer, Duane Ensing, 

presided over the meeting to present to project and discuss neighbours’ concerns. 

The attendees of the meeting: 

Name  Address  Support 

Ed Shauer 1193 Bewdley  YES 

Peter Ryan 399 Fraser St.  YES 

Vita Tandy 1186 Bewdley  YES 

Elizabeth Thacker address not given YES 

Murray Elphick  1194 Munro YES 

Judith Petrie 1182 Bewdley YES 

Douglas Mitchell 1166 Hadfield YES 

William Johnston 1191 Bewdley YES 

The proposal was well received; the only concerns were regarding parking.  As space on the site was 

available, we added another parking spot on the Easterly side of the lot. 



















PUBLIC CONSULTATION NOTICE 

As a neighbor of a proposed residential rezoning project, you are invited to attend an 

informational meeting and consultation on 

WEDNESDAY NOVEMBER 21, 2018 at 7:00 pm 

At ESQUIMALT REC. CENTRE, THE KANAKA ROOM, 

527 Fraser St., Esquimalt 

General Project Description: This rezoning project proposes to allow the subdivision of an 

existing lot into two lots and build a new Single Family Dwelling on the new lot. The 

existing house on the remainder of parent lot will remain untouched. 

For more information about this proposal, please 

contact Duane Ensing at Villamar Design, 778-351-

4088 
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